
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

INVITATION TO AN INFORMAL WORKING BREAKFAST 
- DISCUSSION OF GENDER ISSUES - 

 
 
 
In keeping with tradition, we would like to invite interested Members of the OSCE PA to 
an informal working breakfast to discuss gender issues on the first day of the Annual 
Session. The idea is to have an opportunity to discuss gender issues within the OSCE in 
general. This discussion is badly needed and might also promote discussion on the gender 
balance report in the general debate later during the Session. Please note that the 
discussion will take place in English and that there will be no interpretation. 
 
The breakfast will take place on 
 

Friday, 1st July, 2005 
from 8:00  to 9.00 am 

 
at the JW Marriott Hotel in Salon F 

 
 
 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you to this event. Please inform Ms. Tina Schøn at 
the International Secretariat (tina@oscepa.dk) if you would like to attend. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 

    
Alcee L. Hastings,     Tone Tingsgård, 
President of the OSCE PA    Vice-President of the OSCE PA 
       Special Representative on  

Gender Issues 
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